
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Town of Daniel 

Public Hearings 

 

Town of Daniel is giving notice of 2 public hearings to be held at the regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Daniel Planning Commission on May 21, 2025 at 7:00 PM held at  the Wasatch County Services Building, 
55 South 500 East, Conference room B. 

1. Chip Polvoorde /Grace Chubb has submitted an application for a conditional use permit for a 
barn at 3151 Poppy Lane. 

2. Brian Myers has submitted an application for a rezone from RA-5 to Commercial for property 
owned by Victor Hanson (parcels #20-4489 and 20-4491) at the address 1705 E 3600 S. 

Comment from all residents is welcome.  If you are unable to attend, you may submit comments by 
email to clerk@danielutah.org or by mail to 1375 S Daniels Rd., Ste #8, Heber City, UT, 84032 prior to the 
meeting. 

Merry Duggin, 

Clerk/Recorder 
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